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Public hearing in order to review and provide comment on the proposed plan for the use of Permanent
Local Housing Allocation (PLHA) funding. The County of Nevada has been allocated $306,319
annually over the next five years through the PLHA program. The City of Grass Valley and Nevada
City have both delegated all or a portion of their PLHA funds to the County, bringing the total yearly
allocation of funds to as much as $520,692. These funds can be used for a variety of eligible activities
focused on the development of very-low, low, and moderate-income housing in the region. (Housing)
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